
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 

June 20, 2017 

 

 

Agenda Item:        4.8 

 

Subject:    Approval of Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) – San Leandro Unified 

School District – Lincoln High School, Chabot-Las Positas Community 

College District, Chabot College 

 

 

Background: Chabot–Las Positas Community College District – Chabot College and San 

Leandro Unified School District will enter into an agreement for Chabot College to offer college-

level courses to Lincoln High School students to encourage students to pursue a career pathway 

as part of the Career Pathways Trust Grant pathway development work at Chabot College. These 

specially-funded courses will be offered in the instructional area of Early Childhood 

Development for college degree-level credit courses for high school students enrolled at Lincoln 

High School during Fall 2017 and Spring 2018 terms. Both Chabot College and San Leandro 

Unified School District are involved with the Career Pathways Trust Grant. Chabot College will 

utilize funds from its Career Pathways Trust Grant to fund these courses.  

 

This dual enrollment arrangement is the beginning of a partnership to provide an opportunity for 

disconnected youth to attend college and serve as a bridge to facilitate smooth transition into 

college pathways programs. For the 2017-2018 year, participating students will be joining the 

Pathway to Early Childhood Development at Chabot College. This agreement will meet all 

negotiated tenants as set forth in the Faculty Dual Enrollment and Other Community Partnership 

Agreements (DECPA) with Off-Campus Class Sites for Credit Classes Memorandum of 

Understanding between Chabot-Las Positas Community College District and the Chabot-Las 

Positas Faculty Association (9/20/16).   

 

Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Memorandum of 

Understanding (MOU) with San Leandro Unified School District for Fall 2017 and Spring 2018 

academic year, Chabot College. It is further recommended that the Board authorize the Vice 

Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the MOU on behalf of the District.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted: Krista R. Johns/Date  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 

         

         

  APPROVED   DISAPPROVED   TABLED 

 


